
January 18, 2019

Dear friends,
 
Our snow adventures got in the way of many of our Sunday activities this past week. One of
those things planned were our continuing conversations about the exciting future of our
property at 112 N. Washington Street.

Our upcoming schedule for continuing these conversations is as follows. Please mark your
calendars:

Sunday, January 27, 11:30 a.m. (Auditorium) and 4:00 p.m. (Meade Room)
Our rescheduled exploratory conversations with time for question and answer about the
option we are exploring, and about the non-binding letter of intent that is currently being
negotiated. These conversations will help us in determining those things our parish
community is concerned about and make sure that we are taking those into account as we
continue to explore a development option.

Sunday, February 3, 11:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., and Sunday, February 10, 11:30 a.m.,
(Auditorium)
The committee will explain the terms of the Letter of Intent (LOI) and we will have the
opportunity to discuss it in small groups and to better understand it. We will be holding a
special session for our 8:00 a.m. church attendees in the Library following that service on
February 3.

Sunday February 24, 10:15 a.m.
Based on what we have understood of the LOI, we will be voting at our annual parish
meeting to enter a ground lease with development partners. If we vote to enter the ground
lease, we will then go to the diocese in order to gain consent to move forward with the lease.

Thus far, the response to the possibilities that the committee has put forth has been largely
positive. Several thoughtful concerns have been addressed and we are looking forward to
hearing more questions, celebrations, concerns and hopes from the parish.
Blessings,

The Rev. Dr. Noelle York-Simmons, Rector



STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/christchurchalexandria
http://www.twitter.com/historiccc
https://www.instagram.com/chirstchurchalexandria

